FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING
MAY 10, 2023
7:08 pm


Board Members Present: David Tannehill, Mike Diehl and Terry Bender arrived at 7:12 pm
 Administration Present:  Nicole Dice 
Staff Present:  Amanda Younkin and Patsy Younkin
Review of Budget items for 2023-2024
Amanda Younkin and Nicole Dice presented the balanced budget for review to the committee.  Amanda also stated at the PASBO meeting in Altoona, they were told that educational funding over the next few years could be up and down.  State contributions are projected to decline due to funding changes after the pandemic. 

Other discussion

[bookmark: _GoBack]The teacher contract will be up at the end of the 2024 school year.  Mrs. Dice is hopeful that negotiations could start as early as this summer (2023).

President Mike Diehl and Board Member David Tannehill stated they were very pleased with the balanced budget.




Meeting adjourned at 7:38 am


